
 

From the Director’s Desk… 

We are having an Easter Egg Hunt on 
Thursday April 12th. Please  bring in 12 
plastic eggs and 1 bag of  candy for  your 
child’s class by Friday, April 7th. 
  
Summer is quickly approaching, please 
let us know if  your child will be attend-
ing our Educational Summer of  Sun and 
Fun!  
 
A Good Read: 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/
money/
personalfinance/2017/03/20/
financial-planning-spring-cleaning-
taxes-retirement/99401316/ 
 
*Ask about our referral program* 
  Double parent referral in April 
 
 
 

Important Dates In  
April 

4/14-NPA Closed for 
Good Friday 

4/10-13-Spring 

 Activities 

4/10-Passover begins 

4/16-Easter 

4/22-Earth Day 

4/26-Administrative 
Professional Day 

4/28-Arbor Day 
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Abraham 4/2 
Milania 4/4 
Jimmy 4/6 
Tristan 4/8 
Elias 4/8 

Gabriel 4/11 
Trey 4/12 
Austin 4/23 
Nathan 4/29 
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COM E JOI N T HE  F  

I am so excited to have my class 
opened to all my children again. We 
have been having so much fun together 
and I would like to welcome our new 
friend Blake to the class too. This 
month we will be working on the let-
ters Tt, Uu, Ww, Xx, Yy and Zz. We 
will be talking about flowers on trees, 
parts of a flower and different types of 
flowers. Since Easter is right around 
the corner, we will be doing a lot of 
crafts for spring. Milania’s birthday is 
April 4, so we would like to wish her a 
Happy Birthday!  
 

Ms. Carolina 

 

 

Our VPK classes have been 
busy learning and going over  
our sight words.  
Graduation Day is approaching 
quickly, but we still have a lot 
of learning and fun to be had, so 
please continue to have your 
child here by 8:30am.  
 

 

Ms. Carol 
Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Greisy 

Ms. Suerene 

Hello from Ms. Marissa’s class. I  
would like to welcome all of our 
new friends who have joined us; 
Aaliyah, Noah, Tristian, Elias 
and Dylan. We have been busy 
learning about trees; how they 
grow, the different kinds of tress, 
how seasons affect trees. We will  
continue to learn more about 
trees, like the different fruits that 
come from them and animals 
that live in trees. We will also be 
talking about Easter and Spring. 
Just a reminder that we moved 
our circle time to 9:30am. So 
please try to drop off children 
before then. Your cooperation 
means a lot. Also, no more 
lunchboxes are to be put in the 
fridge. Please pack lunch with an 
ice pack. Thank you! 
 

Ms. Marissa 

 

 

Hello from the Incredible Infants 
room! We would like to welcome 
a fresh new face, Jose! We still 
have all boys in our class. Soon 
our Santiago will be leaving us 
and moving up since his birthday 
is April 11. We have been learn-
ing and singing new songs with 
the children and their favorite 
one so far is “where is thump-
kin?” We have been continuing 
our communication by talking 
about colors and practicing 
counting. In the next month, we 
will have some adorable Easter 
projects coming home to you. 
Our Easter activities will be 4/10-

4/13 and we plan on taking a 
class picture during that time. 
 

A great project to do at home 
would be to plant jelly beans and 
replace them with a lollipop. 
 

   Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

We are so excited to Welcome our 
new friends; Adam, Alexander, Ne-
riah and Austin into our classroom! 
We’ve been having fun going over all 
of the colors, numbers  1-10 and let-
ters. This month we will be doing a 
lot of projects for spring and Easter. 
We will be talking about different 
flowers, bugs and animals. 

 

 

 

Ms. Cassandra 

Ms. Janet 
Ms. Roxxy 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s                          Early Fours                               

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 Hello from the Two’s. We have 
a new friend in class named 
Nehemiah. We have been 
working on the letters; Gg, Tt, 
Ee and Kk. We have talked 
about trees and animals too. We 
will be learning about Earth 
Day, recycling and caring for 
the environment. We will be 
going over the letters Aa, Rr, 
Cc , Hh, Mm and Bb this 
month. We are planning to have 
an Easter Egg hunt and will be 
give out more info when the 
time gets closer. 
Just a friendly reminder, that 
any child that needs diapers and 
wipes, their names will be on 
the refrigerator. Also, please try 
and come by 9am and check 
folders daily for art work. 
 

Ms. Yajaira 

Ms. Tiffany 


